
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 11/22/2010 11:57:31 AM 
To: 'cde@cpuc.ca.gov' (cde@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Meeting with Carol and Karl on QF settlement PD 

Cody, 

Thanks for getting back to me. Your proposed meeting time of 10:30-11:00 on Friday, December 3 with 
Carol Brown and Kari Meeusen sounds good, subject to check with the other utilities (I expect it to be 
fine with Mike and Bill, but I haven't yet heard back from them). The purpose of the meeting is to 
discuss the Settling Parties' Comments on the Proposed Decision of ALJ Wetzeii regarding the QF 
Settlement. Attendees from our end will be Mike Hoover, SCE (Michael.hoover@sce.com). Bill 
Blattner. Sempra (wblattner@semprautilities.com) and Erik Jacobson, PG&E (ebi1@pqe.com). 

Will you be sending out an appointment for the meeting? 

Thanks, Erik 

Erik Jacobson 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77Beale Street, Rm, 1083 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

tel: 415-973-4464 

cell: 415-310-7617 

ebj1@pge.com 

SB GT&S 0437276 
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